
The SINDONE Bulletin is the official communication channel of the Mexican Center for 
Sindonology (CMS), whose purpose is the knowledge and dissemination of the Shroud of Turin 
(Italy). 

It contains articles, translations, the CMS’ activities schedule (lectures, etc.) Bibliographic 
Reviews, News, Transcripts of conferences, etc., written by CMS partners and by foreign 
Sindonologists. 

In its beginnings (1983) the SINDONE Bulletin was made with a very rudimentary printing 
technique, since it was printed with a mimeograph. In our weekly work meetings we devoted 
ourselves to combining all the sheets of each Bulletin. It was stapled and later distributed to all our 
partners and subscribers. Personally, I would put it in a yellow envelope and send it by airmail to 
our contacts, collaborators and friends abroad (Italy, France, Spain, England, USA, India, 
Australia, etc.) 

Later in the digital era, the Bulletin began to be produced in MS Word and was printed on a laser 
printer. Currently the newsletter is developed and distributed only in digital format via email. I 
take this opportunity to thank and honor all the people who have collaborated and supported since 
the first issue of the SINDONE Bulletin to date. 

With the help and assistance of our friend Barrie M. Schwortz we present our SINDONE 
Newsletter on this website; with the sincere desire that thousands of Spanish-speaking people 
benefit from such an excellent source of information. Click on the flag image above for more 
information about the Mexican Center of Sindonology. 

Dr. Julio Lopez Morales (Founding Partner of CMS) 

 


